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Thursday 1st February 2018 

Thursday  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Re: Imperial War Museum Visit – Tuesday 6th February 2018. 

 

Not long to go now! Please check through the list below so that your child has everything 

they need to enjoy the day.  

 

Clothing 

Children will need to be in school uniform.  Also, as the weather remains cold, please ensure 

they have a warm coat, gloves and a hat as it is very cold inside the hangars.  

 

Food and Drink 

If you have asked for a school packed lunch to be provided we will collect these from the 

school kitchen before we leave.  This will consist of a sandwich, carrot and cucumber sticks, 

a biscuit, a packet of sultanas and raisins and a bottle of water. You may, of course, wish to 

send your child with their own packed lunch either in addition to this or as a ‘top up’. Please 

do not send any sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles.  If you have not asked for a school 

packed lunch then please ensure you send your child with their own packed lunch. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us before the day of the trip if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Herring 

Class Teacher 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
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